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Since January 2021, manufacturers and suppliers are obliged to report information on substances 

of very high concern (SVHC) greater than 0.1 % to the SCIP database (substances of concern in 

products). As a manufacturer of analytical instruments and controls for water treatment, we are a 

downstream user in the supply chain in the sense of REACH. We are aware of our obligations 

under REACH. 

Our suppliers are required to report the use of products that exceed 0.1%. On the basis of this 

supplier information, we can confirm that the delivered products do not contain SVHC with more 

than 0.1% and are therefore not further processed by us. 

However, this letter does not represent a legally valid statement. The inspection is carried out 

exclusively on the basis of information provided by suppliers. We ourselves do not carry out any 

chemical analyses to determine the substances. 

This declaration is made on behalf of 
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Jörg-Tilman Heyl       Hildesheim August, 13th 2025 
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